
Be prepared for
power outages
that can occur
during winter
storms.  Cordless
phones have
become the
favorite for home
use as we all
enjoy the
freedom these
types of phones
provide.
However, it is
important to
consider that
cordless phones require electricity to operate. Haviland Telephone
recommends that all of our customers have at least one inexpensive
phone with a cord that plugs into a wall jack. Haviland’s network
is self-powered, so service stays on even during a power failure.
Cordless phones won't work when the lights are out and a cell
phone may require charging. During the winter months, Haviland
Telephone will be giving away Blackout survival kits and
corded phones to help you stay connected.
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Conway Springs Office
P.O. Box 277

211 West Spring
Conway Springs KS,67031

Local: 620.456.2211
Toll Free:1.800.287.7905

Fax: 620.456.2120

Return this entry form with your payment, or email
marketing@havilandtelco.com to enter. If emailing, subject line needs to be:
Blackout giveaway. Please include your name, address, town and home phone
number in the email. We will give away one kit and several corded phones in
January, February and March. Enter by January 16 for the January
drawing. You may enter the contest once per month, however, you will
need to send in separate entry forms or emails for each month.

Name:

Address:

Town:

Home Phone Number:

Are You Ready
For Winter Storms?

Haviland Office
P.O. Box 308

104 North Main
Haviland KS,67059

Local: 620.862.5211
Toll Free: 1.800.339.8052

Fax: 620.862.5204
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“On Line With…” is owned by Haviland Telephone Company and published  for the benefit of the customers of HTC.

The Haviland and Conway Springs
offices each  held a Christmas open house
on Wednesday, December 9th. Coffee
and punch were served along with a variety
of yummy cookies. We would like to
thank everyone who stopped by. We would
also like to thank Mary Lothman for
making the delicious treats for the
Haviland office. THANK  YOU! Both
offices held drawings. Congratulations
to the winners:

Conway Springs:
Lynn Koch - Survival pack

LaVerne Mies - Phone
Nancy Hein - Phone

Haviland:
Anita Ellis - Survival pack
Kathy Koehn - Poinsettia
Lori Binford - Poinsettia

The Haviland Telephone Company 2012
Scholarship application season has
begun. This year, Haviland will be
providing six $250 scholarships to
students whose parents or guardians are
customers of Haviland Telephone
Company or  its GMAXX service.   In
addition to the HTC scholarship,
students are eligible to apply for two
other external scholarships – the
PRIMO ($500) scholarship and the
Foundation for Rural Education and
Development (FRED) ($1000-$5000)
scholarship. Applications, deadlines and
submission instructions are available at
www.havilandtelco.com/scholarships
or at the following guidance counselor
offices: Kiowa County High School,
Conway Springs High School, Argonia
High School, Norwich High School,
Skyline High School, and South Central
High School.

Haviland Telephone Company
has several ways for you to pay your bill,

including bank draft and credit card
payments.

You can pay your bill with your Visa,
MasterCard or Discover card. We also have a
recurring credit card option so your payment
is never late. Recurring credit card payments
are processed on the 15th* of each month.

Sign up for bank draft. Bank draft
payments are taken out on the 10th* of each
month. All that is needed to get started is a
voided check.

Online bill payment through your bank is
another convenient way to pay your bills. We
would ask that, if paying your bill this way,
please reference your telephone number as
your account number. When you pay a bill
through your bank with online bill payment,
your bank sends us a check through the mail.
By using your phone number as the account
number, we will know what account to apply
it to. Please keep in mind that it can take up
to two weeks for your payment to post to
your HTC account when paying through your
bank.

Haviland Telephone Company’s eBill
service offers an online way to manage your
bill. You can set your account up for bank
draft, recurring credit card payments or
authorize one-time credit card payments
each month.

You can always pay your bill in person
or thru the mail. If mailing please allow

time for your payment to reach us by
the 15th.

*If this date falls on a weekend or
Holiday, payments will be processed

on the next business day.

Different Ways
To Pay Your Bill

Christmas
Open House

Attention High
School Seniors


